
 

 
 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           
 
November 20, 2023 
 
 
The Honorable Kimberly D. Bose 
Secretary 
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 
888 First Street, N.E. 
Washington, DC 20426 
 
RE: PacifiCorp, Docket No. ER24-419-___ 
 Notice of Withdrawal of Filing 
 
Dear Secretary Bose: 
 

Pursuant to section 35.17(a) and Rule 216 of the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission’s 
(“Commission”) Rules of Practice and Procedure, 18 C.F.R. §§ 35.17(a) and 385.216, PacifiCorp 
hereby submits this motion to withdraw the above-referenced petition, which was filed in this 
proceeding on November 17, 2023. Withdrawal is appropriate because no Commission or 
delegated order has been issued.  

 
A copy of this filing has been served upon on the state commissions in the jurisdictions 

where PacifiCorp operates, as well as all PacifiCorp transmission service customers taking service 
under PacifiCorp’s Open Access Transmission Tariff via electronic notice and/or posting to 
PacifiCorp’s OASIS website notice and/or posting to PacifiCorp’s OASIS website. 
 
  Respectfully submitted, 
 

 
  

 Matthew P. Loftus 
 Assistant General Counsel 
 PacifiCorp 
 825 N.E. Multnomah, Suite 2000  
 Portland, OR 97232  
 (503) 813-5612 

Matthew.Loftus@PacifiCorp.com 
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